
Eureka Recycling Center at HWMA 
is Temporarily Closing

Item Accepted during 
closure?

Alternative Locations

Household Recycling 
(glass, plastic, paper, cardboard, cans)

N/A

Carpet N/A

Tires N/A

Hazardous Waste Materials 
(battery, lightbulbs, chemicals..etc.)

N/A

Appliances
(including freon)

Recology Eel River
965 Riverwalk Dr., Fortuna

Scrap Metal Arcata Scrap and Salvage
192 G St.,  Arcata

Eel River Salvage
850 Riverwalk Dr., Fortuna

TVs and E-waste Recology Eel River
965 Riverwalk Dr., Fortuna

Humboldt Sanitation
2585 Central Ave., McKinleyville

T�he Eureka Recycling Center will close August 1, 2022 and will re-open at a new location 
early 2023 pending property acquisition and permitting. The Transfer Station side of the 
facility – which accepts garbage – will continue to accept the recyclable materials below 
with a green checkmark.

Questions or concerns?  
email: operations@hwma.net or  

call 707-268-8680

What is SB1383? 
SB1383 is a new California Law, considered the largest 
change to waste management in thirty years, which affects 
everyone. It includes organics recycling and edible food recov-
ery. All businesses and residents will need to subscribe to an 
organics collection service (when available). 

Food-related businesses will be required to donate all excess 
edible food. 

For more info about SB1383 and its requirements, 

go to calrecycle.ca.gov/organics/slcp/education/

This closure will allow HWMA and Humboldt County Jurisdictions, including the City of Arcata, to 
work toward SB 1383 compliance by utilizing this vacated space to conduct organics collection and 
processing activities. This means that organics recycling is coming to Humboldt!


